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October 21, 2010 
 
All Parties 
Prairie Creek Mine EA0809-002 
c/o Chuck Hubert 
MVEIRB 
Yellowknife, NT 
 
 
Dear Parties, 
 
In its letter of October 20th to all Parties, the MVEIRB noted that “information can be obtained 
through meetings with each other in order to reduce the number of formal information requests.”  
On behalf of the Nahæâ Dehé Dene Band (NDDB), I am requesting that NDDB be informed in 
advance, through Chief Fred Tesou and myself, of any meetings arranged between or among 
Parties to the EA that are being held in lieu of formal information requests.   NDDB may wish to 
participate in these sessions to ensure that its own information needs are met and its interests 
addressed.  
 
I can be contacted via email at predvers@ssimicro.com .  Chief Fred Tesou can be contacted via 
chief@nahadeh.org  .  
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Peter Redvers  
NDDB Regulatory Coordinator 
 
Cc Chief Fred Tesou, NDDB     
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